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Repectfully,  

I strongly oppose SB348. This is just another avenue to violate our Constitutional 

Right to keep and bear arms. Knowing that this issue is tied up in Federal Court, I 

see this as a deceptive move on the Legislature to slide this in with out notification to 

the community. In case you have not read or studied the Constitution: 

The Second Amendment Reads:  

"A well regulated militia, being necessary to the security of a Free State, the right of 

the people to keep and bear Arms, Shall not be infringed!" 

Our founding fathers knew this was fundemental to the freedoms of the people of our 

Republic to keep and bear Arms. America is a Republic, not a Democracy. The 

founders fled such a Democracy and came to form a Country built on Freedoms that 

would be FOR the people BY the people. This is called a Republic! 

Please vote no on this very bad bill that infringes on the rights of responsible fire arm 

owners that follow the law and the constitution.  

Tammy Pedersen 
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